
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to Camden People First September 

Newsletter. 

 

 

 We hope everyone enjoyed the holidays. 

 

 

What have we been up to? 

Our members took part in a photoshoot with 

Photosymbols in August. 

 

 

Everyone enjoyed the photoshoot and had lots 

of fun. 

 

 

We also did an Easy Read project with NHS 

North East London. 
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We are happy they chose us to help them. 

 

 

It was a lot of hard work but our members 

worked hard together to finish the project. 

Some people used zoom so everyone could be 

involved. 

 

 

Outside of lockdown 

One of our members went to the gym now it is 

open and did some exercise. 

 

 

Another member went out to see friends and 

family, but made sure to be careful not to catch 

or spread COVID. 

 

 

Some people are still getting really ill from 

COVID. 

We all need to be careful and stay safe. 

 



 

Other news 

Z2K organisation would like your help in 

responding to the Health and Disability Green 

Paper to give your opinions by 11 October. 

 

 

You can click on the blue writing below to 

access the link. 

https://z2k.eaction.org.uk/RespondGreenPaper 

 

 

Be safe 

We would also like to remind you that the bank 

or police will never ask you for your personal 

details. 

If anyone asks, do NOT give any details. 

 

 

Please also be aware of COVID Pass Fraud. 

Criminals are using the NHS COVID Pass as a 

way to target vulnerable people to hand over 

money, bank details, and private information. 

 

 

They are sending text messages, emails, and 

making phone calls pretending to be from the 

NHS, and offering fake vaccine certificates for 

sale on the internet. 

https://z2k.eaction.org.uk/RespondGreenPaper


 

Do NOT reply to anyone asking for money or 

any important private information such as your 

bank details or passwords. 

 

 

If you believe this has happened to you, please 

report this to Action Fraud as soon as possible. 

Call Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 

 

Thank you 

We hope you enjoyed reading our September 

newsletter. 

 

 

Contact us 

Please contact us if you need any help, advice 

or information. 

 

If you need help, our advice and advocacy 

drop-in is on  

Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in the Camden 

office.  

  

 

215 Eversholt St, Ampthill  

Square, London NW1 1DE  

 



 

Telephone advice is also available from     

10am - 12pm on Wednesdays  

  

07576842278 

 

 

You can email us on 

info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk   

 

 

You can call us on                                        

0207 388 2007   

 

 

Social media 

   
Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst   

Twitter - InfosCPF   

Instagram - Camden.People.First  
Website - www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk  
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